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Top tips for building and maintaining relationships via video communication platforms* 
[bookmark: _GoBack]PSCP June 2020
*All digital/online communication will be compliant with your organisations relevant policies and procedures for security, safeguarding and confidentiality etc. 

This document provides some pointers for building and maintaining relationships when communicating with clients, children, parents, teams and colleagues via video/on-line communication platforms. Much of what follows would naturally occur when we are with people in-person, this serves as an aid as we increasingly harness video communications.

1. Acknowledge from the outset "I'd rather be with you in-person". Prioritise the connection at the very start of the meeting - relationships with each other and those we work with are the priority.
2. Guard against bringing a deficit mind-set - more energy is required for these platforms to work effectively. 
3. Be aware of your 'virtual persona'! Non-verbal communication can be really amplified on a screen. Think about what your body-language is conveying.
4. Aside from any usual welcome, to ensure attendees feel 'included' assurances/direction may need to be given about how to use the platform effectively (different screen views, headphones, mute options etc.). Help people know how to use the chat or 'hand up' function so they can ask questions, make comments / reflections.
5. It is easy to miss many of the usual social-cues through a screen - name this and agree to help each other, agree how you will ensure that questions can be asked and how.
6. The flow on/through a screen is different - be patient. Structuring the conversation may be useful to prevent indecipherable chaos, have a strategy that ensures every voice is heard.
7. Where possible be clear what the purpose is for being together.
8. Intentional investing into the relationship(s) will pay dividends - develop ways to build connections through the screen (creative introductions, where permitted use of chat functions and polls, use of the space people are in, have clear endings). 
9. Remember to thank people for their time (and data if they are using their own) - even in these strange days all of our time is precious!  
10. Ensure a clear ending - especially if you are using a platform that is time limited - don't be caught out, alienating people is costly.
Further reading/resources

PSCP 'Safe and Curious' Guidance for making calls to families (April 2020)
https://www.portsmouthscp.org.uk/safeguarding-children-during-coronavirus-covid-19/temporary-changes-to-working-arrangements-covid-19/

https://www.eif.org.uk/report/covid-19-and-early-intervention-evidence-challenges-and-risks-relating-to-virtual-and-digital-delivery
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